
     Larry and Susan have been dancing together since their 

high school years. They began cueing and teaching round 

dancing in the l980's and continue to be passionate about 

the program. They particularly enjoy teaching new 

dancers. They have been featured leaders for many state 

and regional conventions, including Canada and Hawaii. 

Their original choreography has been popular around the 

country as well. They belong to Round-A-Lab and have 

received the 25 year service award. Larry and Susan are 

also active in the Billings Ballroom Club where dancers 

have become more interested in the round dance 

program. They offer many varied programs throughout 

the dance season including social dance classes.  

     The Sperry’s own an automotive repair business and 

share the administrative duties. They have two grown 

sons and 2 grandchildren. Dancing has been a huge part 

of Larry and Susan's life for many years and has given 

them much pleasure through their travels around the 

country. They hope to continue to bring new dancers into 

the activity for years to come. 
 


